
SUNY Cobleskill 

Student Government Association 

Meeting Minutes 

October 3, 2017 

 

Attendance: 

Advisor: Jeff Foote 

Officers: Kyle Meit, Roy Garrett, Josh Foust, and Angelica Armlin-Sorgen 

Members: Serene Boronow, Alysha Thornton, Shannon Perrone, and Precious McBride.  

Guests: Mariah Meachem, Michael Accetta, Alyssa Morris, and Colleen Dempsey.  

 

President Kyle Meit called the meeting to order at 12:32 p.m. 

 

Open Floor 

Shannon Perrone reported what was discussed at the Wellness committee last Thursday. The 

Wellness Center is advocating for students and faculty to use the filter stations around campus to 

fill up their water bottles. The goal is to save ten thousand bottles. As well, Shannon announced 

that Dr. Megan Stubbs will be speaking on the 4th in Upper Champlin with a presentation titled 

Sex with the Lights On. Roy Garrett talked about the Student Veterans Associations boot camp 

that happened over the weekend.  

 

Approval of Minutes 

Shannon Perrone motioned to pass the minutes from September 26, Serene Boronow seconded, 

there was no discussion and the minutes were passed.  

 

Executive Board and CAP Reports 

There was nothing to report for Executive Board or CAP Reports.  

 

Committees 

Elections: Elections committee moved to make Michael Accetta and Cheyanne Matulwich 

members. Serene Boronow seconded the motion and it was passed.   

Constitutions: Roy Garrett stated that Coby Spirit Squad had submitted its constitution and 

meeting minutes. Roy also explained that Turf Club came to the executive board meeting on 

October 2 to give a presentation and that they had signed the agreement. Roy Garrett asked for a 

motion to make Turf Club an active club, Michael Accetta made the motion, Shannon Perrone 

seconded it, there was no discussion and Turf Club became an active club.  

Finance: Josh Foust stated that the committee went over four requests to raise funds forms. Josh 

brought up a request for addition funds for Budget Con in the amount of $500.00. The committee 

thought the number was fair and the money would be used to buy prizes for the wheel. All the 

members were in favor and it was passed.  

Public Relations: Kyle Meit reported that there was no Public Relations committee this past 

week.  

 



Old Business 

Public Relations Position 

Kyle Meit explained that the election for the position will be held on October 17, 2017. Kyle 

went onto tell that the candidate needs to be a Student Government member at the time of the 

election and submit a letter of intent.  

Charity Dodgeball 

The date for charity dodgeball will be November 1; the time is still to be decided. The Public 

Relations committee will be designing t-shirts for the event.  

 

New Business 

Service Project 

The service project will be on October 4 at 3:30 pm. Everyone that is attending will be meeting 

at the circle.   

 

Concerns and Announcements.  

New Member Orientation 

Jeff Foote is going to set up a doodle for upcoming members and new members to choose a time 

that works to go to the new member orientation.  

Homecoming 

Homecoming is the weekend of October 13 to the 15th.  

SGA Float 

The idea of a Student Government Float was brought up and if anyone has any ideas to email 

them to Kyle Meit. The date for float decorating is October 12.  

Student Assembly 

Will be held on the weekend of October 14, 2017 and any member from Student Government is 

welcomed to go. 

Title IX Training 

Title IX training will be held again on October 24 at 7pm, the location is still to be decided.  

Pizza with the Presidents 

The first Pizza with the Presidents will be held on October 19. Kyle Meit is looking for 

alternative or new names for this event, if anyone has any ideas please email them to Kyle.  

 

Adjournment 

Shannon Perrone made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Serene Boronow seconded it. The 

meeting was adjourned at 1:14 p.m.  


